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From Sam’s Desk 
It's that time of year to look forward to the SVTOS 
season ahead.  We have already passed the first 
excellent and informative "Showcase Program" 
presented by Wayne Zimmerman. 
 
Membership renewal forms have already been 
mailed and results so far are good.  A new benefit 
for current members is that, if you bring in a new 
regular member, your regular membership dues will 
be $30.  Keep this in mind.   
 
It is also time to elect new officers for the 08/09 
season.  Present nominees are:   
 President -          Dusty Miller 
 Vice President - Gary Coller 
 Treasurer -         Emmitte Miller 
 Secretary -         Roy Wainwright 
 
If anyone would like to "throw your hat into the ring", 
you may do so at the October meeting.  The floor 
will be open for additional nominations for all of the 
above offices.  After all nominations are in, a vote 
will be taken to elect new officers. 
 
Thanks for the great response to the before-movies 
sign-ups. Check out Upcoming Events on web site. 
 
And sadly, we must send our condolences to Glenn 
Hough and his family on the loss of his 19 year-old 
son, Glenn Michael. All of us can sympathize with 
all of you on the loss of one of our children. 
  —Sam 

October 13 Meeting 
7:30PM Capitol, York 
Now it’s your turn! 

(Open Console) 
 

Bring your music and have a 
chance to  serenade 
everyone with your talents! 
This meeting is open to ALL 
members. Especially if you 
are a novice, you will have many good “coaches” 
around to help you sound good! 
 

2008-2009 Remaining Showcase Programs 
November 10, Phyllis Sands 
March 9, 2009 Mike Britt 
May 11, 2009 Tim Schramm 
Mark your calendars now, and renew/upgrade your 
membership to hear these great performers!  
Remember, these Showcase Programs are open to 
Regular Members Only! 

SVTOS E-NEWSLETTERS are COMING! 
 
This is the last issue of 
the Windline to be mailed 
to all members! Starting 
with the November Issue, 
we will e-mail the Windline 
in PDF Form to all members 
with an email address. This 
will get you the Windline 
days faster (and in color!). 

For those without email addresses, we will continue 
to print, stamp and mail the Windline.  
 
You can check out whether you will have a problem 
by going to:  
www.svtos.org/Newsletters.htm and opening up 
any of the prior newsletters. If your computer cannot 
read a newsletter, you may need to install ADOBE 
reader. Click on the link at the bottom of the 
ABOUT SVTOS page. Further problems? Email 
webmaster@svtos.org 
 
As you can understand, this will allow us to put more 
money into showcase programs, as well as save a 
few trees in the process. 
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Don Kinnier 
 

October 28, 2008 , 12:10 pm  
(lunch hour concert) 

St. John’s Evangelical Lutheran Church 
37 S. 5th St. Allentown, PA  

Organ Massive 4/87 E.M. Skinner+digital 
 
 

October 29, 2008 , 7:00 pm 
Nanook of the North documentary 

American Philosophical Society Museum 
Next to Independence Hall, Phila. 

 
The Nanook performance is essentially free. 
The museum does request a donation of a $1.00 
(or more) 

 
October 31, 2008 , 7:30 pm 

Phantom of the Opera 
St. John’s Evangelical Lutheran Church 

37 S. 5th St. Allentown, PA  
Organ Massive 4/87 E.M. Skinner+digital 

 
The Show will open with "Halloween Carols" a 
short story told by a master story teller and 
member of St. John's congregation. 
 
Admission  $10.00 for Adults $5.00 for students. 
Children under 12 years old are free. 

 
November 2, 2008 , 3:00 pm 

Patriots Theatre at the War Memorial 
Rt. 29 and memorial Drive Trenton, NJ at the 

Moller Theatre Pipe Organ 
 
"Don will perform a zany mix of show tunes, little 
known gems, novelty pieces and some music for 
democrats, independents and republicans in 
honor of Election Day.  (The music will offer 
absolutely no help for those who remain 
undecided, nor will Don.) 
 
Tickets Adults $15, Seniors $12. Available at the 
door or 1-800-955-5566 or www.tickets.com 
 
Contact Don@svtos.org for more info/directions 

Glenn Hough  
& Dr. Otis Kitchen  

will present a benefit concert with the theme  
 "Music for All Occasions"  

Sunday, November 2, at 3PM,  
St. Paul's United Methodist Church,  

South Queen and Farnum Streets, Lancaster.  
 
Featured will be the contrast between Glenn's 
Hough's theater-style of playing and Otis Kitchen's 
traditional style. 
 
A member of SVTOS and the Theatre Organ 
Society of the Delaware Valley (TOSDV), Glenn is 
well known as an organist; he plays many concerts 
throughout the area. Otis, a retired music professor 
from Elizabethtown College, has performed for 
many years. In addition to being an occasional 
guest organist in churches and giving concerts, he 
conducts music festivals throughout the country. 
 
A free-will offering will be received. A reception will 
follow the concert. 
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Two More organs for sale: 
ORGAN FOR SALE (NO DETAILS) 
Linda Rishel 764-3841 
 
ELECTRIC ORGAN (NO DETAILS) 
Sue Krimmel (Pastoral Care Wellspan 717-854-2305) 

FOR SALE: My wife and I are relocating to Manhattan and taking our large Allen home organ with us will 
not be possible. I wish to make it available to a small church or home. It is a wonderful instrument voiced 
by Larry Phelps and Tom Hazleton. Allen ADC5600  (1986)  Three-manual, Allen digital, in perfect and 
pristine condition, artist bench, eight finished speaker cabinets, full library of cards for the card reader, 
large specification, matching wood console dolly, full compliment of pistons and 2 memories. Asking $35K 
Interested people should call 610-533-8623 Allen Organ Company will move and install the organ which is 
currently located in our home in Emmaus, PA—George Boyer  

A man called Trinity UCC in York looking to do-
nate an Electone HC-4W organ. He says it is 
worth about $2500. It was left from the previous 
tenant who bought it for his mother and she 
passed away. He lives between York & Dover. 
Contact Dale Kornbau 717-292-4271 

PipeDreams Notes: 
 
Did you know the Pipedreams web site has a huge 
library of music online. A large portion is classical 
organ, but a number of the shows include theatre 
organ performances (Jelani Eddington and many 
others).  
 
Go to www.svtos.org and click on Fun links.  
 

Organ Spectacular 
On Sunday, October 19, 2008, beginning at 3:00 p.m., the York Chapter, American Guild 
of Organists will host an Organ Spectacular Concert to be held at the York County 
Heritage Trust Museum, 250 East Market St. and the First Presbyterian Church, 225 East 
Market St. both in downtown York.   The concert is FREE and open to the public.  
 
The program entitled “From Old to New” will feature the 1804 David Tannenberg organ, 
one of the most historic and important of early colonial American pipe organs.  Following 
performances on the Tannenberg organ, the Organ Spectacular audience will walk 
across the street to the sanctuary of the First Presbyterian Church to hear the new four 
manual Allen digital/pipe combination organ that is currently being installed. Bagpipes and kazoos will 
serenade you while walking from the museum to the church. 
 
The Organ Spectacular Concert will feature, organ solos, organ and flute, organ and narrator, organ and 
piano, gospel organ, organ music of women composers, organ and choir and organ and brass ensemble.  
Participating musicians include Rodney Barnett, Joan Beekey, Jerrod Coates, Victor Fields, Christine 
Kates, Jonathan and Marian Noel, James Spark, Matthew Wensel, the York Ecumenical Choral Society, 
the Mt. Zion United Methodist Church brass ensemble, bagpipes, 8 year old organist Carter Ishler and a 
visit from Downtown Revolution Yorkie.  Organ music specifically composed for the Organ Spectacular to 
be heard include Blithely Breezing Along written by Stephen Paulus and Ornament of Grace by Bernard 
Sanders as well as music of long-time York resident Ralph Wooley. The audience will participate in 
singing with the Ecumenical Choir and organ. 
 
For further information, contact, Victor Fields, Dean of the York Chapter at 717-858-4982, 
YorkAGODean@aol.com or the York AGO website, www.yorkago.org. 

Check out the LATEST NEWS on our web site. www.svtos.org  This links to all the new stuff! 

OOPS! Dept 
 
The Membership Chair goofed. Guest passes were 
inadvertently omitted from some renewal letters. 
Sorry! 
 
But guests are always welcome. Simply introduce 
your guests as you arrive. If you are bringing a car 
load, please call or email to let us know.  
Thanks — Dusty Miller- membership@svtos.org 
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Important Upcoming Events 
 

>October 13, 2008  
 7:30 PM  
 Open Console + 
  (All Members) 

>November 10, 2008  
 7:30 PM  
 Phyllis Sands 
  (Regular Members only) 


